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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

October 6, 2021 

 
 

AN OPEN STATEMENT REGARDING CONFEDERATE STATUES 
 

 

Regarding the confederate statue in Springfield, I have reached the conclusion that it should be 

carefully dismantled, preserved, and stored until such a time that a new location may be found.  

 

After welcoming many diverse opinions in recent months, I believe this is a necessary step. As a 

third term At-Large council member, I have had the opportunity and privilege to hear from a 

broad range of voices. For our city as a whole, I believe this will bring healing and help 

Jacksonville move ahead, keeping our eyes on the future. 

 

As always, your comments and thoughts on this matter are welcomed. 
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